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The RIS strategy is a higher education 
political initiative of the state of Thu-
ringia, aiming to strengthen innovative 
research and development. These efforts 
significantly contribute to addressing 
future challenges spanning societal, eco-
logical, and demographic issues. The stra-
tegy seeks not only to promote but also 
to unite and connect various approaches 
within a comprehensive program.

Engineering Sciences are a key driver of 
these innovations and link even universi-
ties, non-university research institutions 
and business stakeholders. From archi-
tecture to electrical engineering, from 
computer science to horticulture, from 
healthtech to mechanical engineering: 
engineering sciences provide impulses in 
all areas, developing solutions to pressing 
present and future questions.

On the Day of Engineering Sciences, 
which will take place on June 12, 2024 
at the Schmalkalden University of 
Applied Sciences, young researchers 
have the opportunity to showcase their 
projects to the public through a poster 
presentation. In addition to the exhibi-
tion in the foyer featuring the submitted 
posters, the most outstanding submis-
sions have the chance to present their 
projects in a pitch. All young researchers 
are invited to apply.
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Application 
deadline
29. April 2024

Details
Name, Institution, Abstract

Self-assignment
in the central issues of the RIS strategy
	 Industrial production and systems

	 Sustainable and intelligent mobility and logistics

	 Healthy living and health economy

	 Sustainable energy and use of resources, 
Information and communication technologies, 
innovative and production-related services

Information
you will always find the latest information at
www.hs-schmalkalden.de/tdiw24

Questions
thuerIng@hs-schmalkalden.de


